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Heyhouses CE Primary School
Year 4 Information
Mathematics
Weekly Mathematics homework to be completed online. My Maths homework will be set on the computer on Monday afternoon, to be completed for the following Monday. 

If you do not have access the internet at home, homework can be completed at school. Please let your teacher know so we can arrange this.

Passwords were sent home in Home Learning Packs at the start of the year.
Additional homework

An additional piece of homework may be given out to be handed in the following week. This will usually come from our Maths or English homework books. It should be completed in blue ink or pencil (no biro). It is hoped that parents will either work with their child or check their work. This will be set each Monday and returned by the following Monday.
Spellings

Spelling tests will be held weekly on a Wednesday. To help you learn your spellings, try this method- LOOK, SAY, COVER, WRITE, CHECK. Spellings are included within this pack. If necessary, all spellings can be found on the school website under Year 4 spellings. 
Reading

It is expected that children will read at least three times a week. Daily would be preferable. They can access the online reading scheme BUG CLUB as a resource for home reading, as well as reading any books that you have at home. At this stage, it is hoped that parents still listen to their children read and then are able to ask questions to draw out the children’s understanding of the text. If children read their own books at home please send an email to your class teacher to explain what and how much they have read.
We will not be sending any books home from school at the moment. 

Times tables

Mental maths tests, including times tables will be held weekly. Little and often is the best way to learn tables and the related division facts. Learning by heart of all multiplication tables is a key Year 4 task. Any work on learning tables at home will be very valuable. Please see separate times table sheet for more information about the new national government Year 4 test which will start this academic year. Also use TT Rockstars.
Planners

Planners will remain in school at the moment. Please look out for My Eds and check the school website for information.
PE
Please come dressed in PE kit on a Tuesday and Thursday. This can include a dark tracksuit to keep you warm in Winter. 
